APPENDIX B.2

————— Original Message-----

From: NN

Sent: 06 May 2016 22:39

To: I

Ce:

Subject: Re: Licence application for 95 Gueens Rd, Clarendon Park

Objection on grounds of prevention of public nuisance

Tihis was a licence that had a lot of extras added to it because of the problems that were caused due
to its location affecting residents on several roads. Its extremely important that the concerting
doors have regulation as there weare major issuas before with noise escape and with people
gathering in Montague Road. The Hcense said they should be fixed closed. last year they put some
barriers up to stop people going in and out which helped so | wouldn't necessarily say there
couldn't be some use e.g. daytime but it does need control, There were also issues because there is
nowhere to store hins, and they were putting hottles out after closing so there were cantrols on that
that need repeating on a new licence.

its lilke Don Leone changing to Cultura - a new app would mean all those controls that make things
work are lost unless we get them re-applied.

It also has an 11pm planning condition.



